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Recommended Pupil Routes

The Red Route
This is the recommended route for pupils coming from North 
West of New Hunterfield, including St Andrew’s Way area.

Remember to:
1.	 Access footpaths on red route at earliest convenience, 

taking care at driveways..
2.	 Continue along red route to new pedestrian crossing facility 

and cross with care.
3.	 Enter Dundas Gardens then use route through Arniston 

Public Park.
4.	 Continue on route through park to Whitehouse Way, crossing 

at new zebra crossing then into school.

Cyclists

For pupils cycling to school, use the same routes. Be aware of 
vehicles and pedestrians. Before entering the pedestrian access 
gate, dismount bike then park in cycle storage areas.

Always remember to wear a helmet!

Pupil Drop Off/Pick up Point

It is recommended that pupils are not driven to the school on a 
regular basis. If it is necessary to drive pupils to school, it is 
recommended that they are dropped off near to one of the 
walking routes and walk from there (younger children being 
accompanied). 

Dogs

Please note that dogs are not allowed within the school grounds, 
thank you.



Remember 
to use the 

safe routes to 
school!



The Orange Route
This is the recommended route for pupils coming from East of the 
school, West of New Hunterfield – Dundas Gardens, Engine Road, etc. 
Remember to:

1.	 Access orange route at earliest convenience, taking care at 
driveways and any crossing points as applicable.

2.	 Continue along orange route following footpath through park. 
3.	 Continue onto Whitehouse Way, crossing at new zebra 

crossing then into school.

The Green Route
This is the recommended route for pupils coming from South of 
the school, Kirkhill Terrace area.
Remember to:

1.	 Access green route at earliest convenience, taking care at 
driveways and any crossing points as applicable.

2.	 Continue along green route on Whitehouse Road to zebra 
crossing on Whitehouse Way then into school.

The Blue Route
This is the recommended route for pupils coming from North of 
the school – Whitehouse Way area.    
Remember to:

1.	 Access blue route on Whitehouse Way at earliest 
convenience, taking care at driveways and crossing points 
as applicable.

2.	 Continue along blue route, if applicable crossing at new 
zebra crossing facility, and into school.

The Purple Route
This is the recommended route for pupils coming from East of 
New Hunterfield, Barleyknowe/Greenhall area.
Remember to:

1.	 Access purple route on Greenhall Road at earliest convenience, 
taking care at driveways and crossing points as applicable.

2.	 Cross New Hunterfield at new pedestrian crossing.
3.	 Enter Dundas Gardens and then into route through park.
4.	 Cross Whitehouse Way at new zebra crossing then enter school.


